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15th November 2019 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Onesie Wednesday 20th November 2019 

 

Children are invited to come to school on Wednesday 20th November in their onesies or pyjamas, for 

a donation to the school Christmas fair. Please see the list below to find out which items are needed 

by your class. 

Kind regards 

School Office  

On behalf of Hasbury PTFA 

 Nursery & Pre-School -  any unwanted gift.  

 Reception class -  Toiletries and any unwanted gifts. 

 Year 1 - Chocolate tree decorations / candy canes / chocolate coins – and any unwanted toys 

and games. 

 Year 2 - Bottle in a bottle bag and any unwanted gifts. 

 Year 3 - Seasonal food e.g. pickles / chutney / Christmas crackers / napkins and any 

unwanted toys and games. 

 Year 4 -  Biscuits / sweets / chocolate and any unwanted gifts. 

 Year 5 - Candles / toiletries and any unwanted toys and games. 

 Year 6 -  Bottle in a bottle bag and any unwanted gifts. 

 

 

Thank you, in advance, for your support. 
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